
National Electric Power Regulatory Authority 
(NEPRA) 

Notice of Public Hearing in the Matter of Application of Khyber 
Pakhtunkhwa Transmission & Grid System Company (Pvt.) Limited for 

the Grant of Licence as Provincial Grid Company  

Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Transmission & Grid System Company (Pvt.) Limited 

(KPKT&GSCPL), applied on October 14, 2020 for the Grant of Licence as Provincial Grid 

Company in terms of Section-18A of Regulation of Generation, Transmission and 

Distribution of Electric Power Act, 1997 (the "NEPRA Act"). 

(2). The Authority admitted the application on October 21, 2020 for consideration of the 

grant of licence as a Provincial Grid Company and accordingly a notice in the matter was 

published in press in one (01) English ("the Pakistan Observer") and one (01) Urdu ("the 

Nawa e Waqat") newspapers on October 22-23, 2020 respectively. In addition to the 

above, separate notices were also sent to different Govt. Ministries, their attached 

Departments, Provincial Govt. and relevant stakeholders through letters dated October 22, 

2020, soliciting their comments in the matter. 

(3). In reply to the above, comments were received from three (03) stakeholders which 

included Central Power Purchasing Agency (Guarantee) Limited, National Transmission 

and Despatch Company Limited and EPunjab Power Development Board. Based on the 

received comments, the Authority has decided to hold a public hearing on February 10, 

2021 (Wednesday) at 10:00 AM. through ZOOM (https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83120997019  

with Meeting ID: 831 2099 7019). 

(4). In this regard, the Authority has framed "Issues of the Public Hearing" and invite all 

stakeholders, interested, affected parties/persons and the general public to participate in 

the above mentioned public hearing to express their views in the matter. The copies of the 

original application of KPKT&GSCPL, comments of the stakeholders and issues of hearing 

are available on NEPRA website (i.e. www.nepra.org.pk/news.htm)  for ready reference and 

consultation. In order to have any further clarification/information, please contact the 

Registrar on the following address:- 

Registrar 
NEPRA 

NEPRA Tower, Ataturk Avenue (East), Sector G-5/1 
Islamabad. 

Tele: 051-9206500/2013200; Fax 051-9210215/2600026 
E-mail: officenepra.org.pk  
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